
RAPID READ 

Monday, 30th 2022 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

➢ Congratulations to Anna Lukanov, Natalie and Stella Maltcheva, and Maile Yamaguchi for the 
successful development of their app, Steady Track.  The team recently won the Provincial in both 
the Ingenius and Technovation coding competitions. 

 
➢ If you want to win a pizza party for your Block B class, donate to BCCH online using the link located 

in the rapid event Instagram bio.  When you donate, please put your Block B class name as the 
name of your donation.  

 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Szechuan chicken 
stir fry 

Roast pork 
tenderloin, potatoes 

and pan gravy 

Spicey Pepper, 
Spinach dip with 

nacho chips 

Swedish meatballs 
and mash 

Vegetarian lasagna 

 

INFO FOR GRADE 12’s 
 

➢ Have you won a scholarship?  Please let Ms. Chittenden know.   We would love to celebrate it at 
commencement. 
 

ATHLETICS 
 

➢ Congratulations to Maki Koci who came 2nd in the senior girls enduro race, and Kirra Whitehead who 
came a close 4th in the enduro.  Well done to all riders!  Thank you to Riverside for your support! 

➢ This weekend Riverside dominated the beach, Marcella Mahon and Jayden Armstrong won the High 
School beach Provincial Championships, as did Adam Shyng and Matej Mladenovic. Congratulations! 

 

Hockey Team Wed., Jun 1st Home vs RS Alumni 8-11pm 

 

FUNDRAISING OPPORTUNITIES 
 

➢ This May is Jean Up Month – a month dedicated to bringing awareness and fundraising for child 
illness.  To show our support, there will be a competition where the Block B Class with the most 
donations will win a pizza party sponsored by Me-n-Eds.  Our goal is to raise $900 for BC Children’s 
Hospital!   Submit your donations online using the link location in the @riversidebcch Instagram 
bio.  When you submit your donation, make sure to submit it under the name of your Block B Class 
to count towards your prize.   

 
 
 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 



 
➢ It’s Carnival Season!  Hazel Trembath Elementary School is holding an end of year Carnival on 

Thursday, June 2nd from 4-8pm.  They are looking for volunteers to run games, bouncy castle, dunk 
tank, face painting etc.  Contact: Hazel Trembath PAC Member, Shawna Comey at 
shawnamwc@hotmail.com  

mailto:shawnamwc@hotmail.com

